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Agenda item  11                      Application ref  14/00252/TDET 

Minton Street/High Street, Wolstanton 

Following the preparation of the agenda report three objections have been received, including 
an objection from Councillor Mark Olszweski on the grounds that the larger structure will have 
a detrimental effect on the village street scene.  It will be much larger than a lamp post and 
will be unmissable. 
 
The issue of visual impact of the proposal has been addressed within the report.  The 
RECOMMENDATION remains as set out within the main agenda report.   


